
                                          
                                       

              

   
“Party in the Pines” 

                          

                                                         
Our free party will be held on Sunday 6th July (10.00 a.m. to 

4.00 p.m.) in the Pines area at Forestry England’s  
Chopwell Wood. 

 
 

Go North East will provide a bus and their Entertainments Team 
which includes a face-painter and bubbleologist. There will be a 

range of other activities including:  
live music, archery, a children’s entertainment marquee (to 

paint stones, read books, play games, “wingspan” and colour in 
a red kite face mask), information tables, a tombola stall and 

food outlets. 
 

We look forward to seeing you on the day. 

 
 

                        
 

 


